

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Fee of \$3 pp will be advised • Novice competition discussed. This wasn't supported last year so decided not to proceed 	
3	<p>Bridge Buddy/coaching sessions</p> <p>Sunday and Tuesday sessions can continue with L2 restrictions and masks</p>	
4	<p>Publicity:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Announcement will be issued via Webpage and FaceBook. Explain that the Committee will continue monitoring the situation and will keep the membership informed • The next Government advisory on Monday 13th September and the situation will be re-assessed at this time 	
<p>Meeting closed at 3:20 pm</p> <p>Next meeting 7pm Monday September 20th at clubrooms</p>		